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Ian Robb
Folksinger and Musician

Friday, May 16, 2008 at 8:00 PM

At OSA, 220 E. 23 Street, suite 707 (between 2nd & 3rd Ave)

The London, England - born singer and concertina player is now one of Canada’s leading singers in the “anglo-celtic tradition.”  A moving singer with a strong voice and an engaging stage presence, he has spent the last 37 years playing concerts and festivals in Canada and the US, and in that time has been "instrumental" in spawning a number of well-regarded bands, including Hang the Piper, Finest Kind, Jiig, and has performed often in duos, most recently with Alistair Brown.  Ian's last recording, “Jiig” earned him the 2005 Canadian Folk MusicAward in the “Best Singer – Traditional” category.  The concert will start at 8:00 PM at the Organization of Staff Analysts Hall (OSA), 220 E. 23 Street, suite 707 (between 2nd & 3rd  Ave).  General admission is $20, or $12 for seniors or low income individuals.  Full-time students 22 and under are admitted free.  Tickets can be purchased at the door, or on line at: www.folkconcert5.eventbrite.com.  For information call 718-672-6399 or on the web at www.folkmusicny.org

Now residing in Ottawa, Canada, Ian Robb's roots are in the pub-based English folk club scene, and developed a love for the old songs of that country and "new songs that sound old".  He also started a strong attachment to chorus songs and harmony singing.  Though Ian doesn't consider himself primarily a songwriter, the handful of songs he has crafted, such as the pub anthem "The Old Rose and Crown", have in many cases been adopted and sung all over the world, often by people who assume them to be “real” folk songs..
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Performer pictures and an electronic version of this release are available at http://www.folkmuiscny.org/press.

The Folk Music Society of New York, Inc. hosts concerts for music lovers who can relax and listen, sing along on the chorus, or dance in the aisles to the best of traditional music. For more information go online to www.folkmusicny.org.

Accredited members of the press are always welcome at our events. Tear-sheets are appreciated. Press contact Rosalie Friend, (718) 965-4074, a.friend@mindspring.com, for further information.

The Folk Music Society of New York, Inc. / New York Pinewoods Folk Music Club is a non-profit 501(c)(3) educational corporation, an affiliate of the Country Dance and Song Society of America, a member of the Folk Alliance, and a member of the NY-NJ Trail Conference. It is run by a volunteer Board of Directors, elected by the membership.   For "do-it-yourself singers” we host informal participatory singing four times a month: sea chanteys, sacred harp, a community open sing, and gospel/sacred harp  We also run concerts, weekends, classes, and singing parties, all with an emphasis on traditional folk music of all flavors.  Office: 444 West 54th St, #7, New York NY 10019.

Visit our website: www.folkmusicny.org

